

215.679.6613 | www.redhillchristianschool.org | www.facebook.com/redhillschool1

208 E 5th Street Red Hill. PA

## **WELCOME!**

Dear Parents,

Welcome to our 2019-2020 school year. A big welcome to our families from Cedar Grove. What an exciting year for all of us.

We hope this newsletter and our monthly classroom calendars are helpful. They will be distributed at the beginning of each month. Please be sure to check the classroom Apps and your child's folder or backpack daily for communication.

We are looking forward to a great school year and hope to see you at some of our family events!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Heide Johnstone

## **CAMPFIRE NIGHT**

Friday, 9/20 6 - 8 pm

Mark your calendars now to reserve this night of family fun! Come enjoy hotdogs, s'mores, and campfires with your child's friends and their families. This event is held at Green Lane Park, and is always a great time!

(Look for info attached to this newsletter)

# **OPEN HOUSE**

Thursday, 10/10 6-7 pm

Come to Red Hill's
Open House and join us
as we kick off another
great school year. Visit
your child's classroom,
talk with the teachers,
and view the children's
wonderful artwork.
Bring the whole family!

# **SOCIAL MEDIA**

Be sure to visit our website: www.redhillchristianschool.org to stay up to date with calendars, newsletters, and important info.

Find us on Facebook, and "like" our page: www.facebook.com/redhillschool1. Look for fun photos of daily happenings and special announcements!

We want to hear from you! If you are pleased with your experience as a RHCS family, leave us a review on our Facebook page. We appreciate you helping to spread the word!

# TUITION PAYMENTS

Remember that payments are due on a weekly or biweekly basis.

Payments are due on the Friday before the week that care is given. Late fees will be applied to accounts which are delinquent.

For your convenience, we are able to make ACHS drafts. Stay up to date by using your personal ProCare portal!

Please see the office if you have any questions or concerns.

# **VOLUNTEER WITH US!!**

We LOVE when parents join us in the classroom! There will be plenty of opportunities throughout the school year, so if you would like to spend some time in our rooms, come on in!!

We just ask that you please have your clearances on file with the office.

Use the following links to access clearances:

#### Child Abuse:

https://www.compass.state.pa.us/cwis/public/home

#### **State Police/Background:**

http://www.psp.pa.gov/pages/request-a-criminal-history-record.aspx



# **MUM FLOWER SALE**

We are holding a Fall Flower Frenzy (fundraiser) during the month of September. We partner with a local nursery to bring you a beautiful selection of colorful mums and other seasonal flowers.



Orders can be picked up outside the buildings and will arrive on the following Fridays:
September 13, 20, & 27. Quantities may be limited, so please place those orders early.

## **CLASS COMMUNICATION**

All of our classroom use either Brightwheel (Toddlers) of Shutterfly Shared Sites. When subscribed to those Apps, families will receive regular updates about the class and special announcements. Follow along to see all of the fun that is happening in the classroom and see photos of your child. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher. Thank you!